
With reference to your letter No. C8828 dated 21 January 2019, we would like to inform you that we 
have no additional input related to the subjects documents other than the Saudi Authority for 
Intellectual Property (SAIP) signed patent prosecution highway agreement with Korean Intellectual 
Property Office (KIPO).  

 


